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19th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured a trip to Bekonscot Model Village on Monday 20th May 2024.  

 

This trip will enhance our topic of Transport and Travel, helping to bring the learning to life. We will be travelling by coach 

to and from the venue, riding on the train, looking out for modes of transport in the model village and taking part in an 

engaging workshop based around one of our key books “Oi! Get off our Train”.  

 

The cost of the trip including coach travel will be £25.  We kindly ask that you pay this and give permission via the School 

Gateway no later than Wednesday 1st May 2024. 

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a named disposable bag as we will be eating at the Model Village in the 

picnic area available. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please let the office know by 7th May 2024. 

Please note, this will not be a hot lunch.  

 

Your child needs to be wearing their school uniform, a weather appropriate coat/jacket and bring a named water bottle.   

 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 9:15am at the top of George Street so please ensure your child is in school at 8:45am 

so we can complete a register and walk as a group to meet the coach. Children will be returning at approximately 3:00pm 

and will be dismissed at the normal time of 3.15pm.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

 

Mrs Achilleos-Irvine 
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